
Congratulations:  

• To the Girls Bowling Team on making it to States. 

• To Marian Pearson and Amy Shaw on making it as individu-
als to States for Bowling. 

 
NHS Blood Drive:  The recent blood drive sponsored by the St. 
Pat's NHS Chapter was a great success.  We collected 65 units of 
life-saving blood!  Your contributions make a huge difference in 
the lives of so many. Thank you for taking the time during this 
holy season of Lent to practice this act of mercy.  While this was 
our last drive sponsored by the NHS for the school year, the 
need is ongoing.  To find a place to donate blood locally vis-
it redcrossblood.org. 
 

High school course selection forms:  The forms were passed out 
to students in grades 8-11 last week.  They are due back to Mrs. 
Garcia or Mr. Hodge by Wednesday, March 31. 
 
Shamrock Auction:  The Shamrock Auction is only 1 month 
away and the Auction Committee is working hard to put togeth-
er a fun virtual event for everyone to enjoy.  You can do your 
part to support the school and athletics by, not only bidding on 
items on April 24th, but by buying your raffle tickets now! 
Since there will be no entry fee this year, the Auction Com-
mittee is asking each St. Patrick family to buy a few extra raffle 
tickets.  Our goal is for each St. Patrick student to sell three of 
the Tuition Raffle tickets which are $25 each.  You can purchase 
tickets for the tuition raffle, or any of our other raffles online 
at www.bidpal.net/shamrockauction2021 or by sending $25 / 
ticket in an envelope marked Shamrock Auction Tuition Raffle 
to school with your child.    The Auction Committee and the 
students of St. Patrick appreciate your support!   
 
School dress code polos and spirit wear: Visit Fabricated Cus-
toms website for their sale on dress code polos for just $11.25. 
Track sweatshirts, t-shirts and long sleeved shirts are now avail-
able to order. While you are there, check out the St. Patrick 
spirit wear shirts, jackets and pullovers. 

High School Yearbooks:  The price of a high school yearbook has 
been reduced.  Due to the generosity of local businesses and the 
hard work of our yearbook staff, we can now offer yearbooks for 
$30 each until April 30, and for $35 starting May 1.  If you have 
already purchased a yearbook, you are eligible to receive a $5 
"rebate" per book.  Ms. Anne Bennett will contact you about 
your preferred method of rebate.  Contact anneben-
nett@portlandstpats.org with questions. Make checks payable 
to HR Imaging. You may also purchase books online at http://
book.hrimaging.com/.  The discount does not apply for online 
purchases.  
 

PTO Fundraiser:  We have some exciting news about the PTO 
Candle Fundraiser!  Would you like a chance to win a PARTY at 
THE PORT?!!  Spread the word to your friends and family, and 
share the candle fundraiser Facebook post from the St. Pat's 
Facebook page!  Our friends at The Port have graciously offered 
to award a FREE Candle Making Party or Painting Party (for up to 
4 party participants) to one lucky winner!  For every $100 sold 
(any combination of melts, tins, or jars) you sell/purchase, your 
name will be entered into a drawing to win this fantastic 
prize! Feel free to use one order form and add your family mem-
bers' and friends' orders with yours to earn more prize entries in 
your name! Submit your orders to the school office along with 
your payment. Orders are due by March 29th. If you have any 
questions, or would like to revise your order, please 
don't hesitate to contact us!  Your St. Pat’s PTO Executive Com-
mittee, Jenny Lafferty, Julie Wight, Jenni Brown & Melanie 
Schneider. pto@portlandstpats.org 
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3/26 Girls Bowling States @ Super Bowl in Canton 9a 

3/27 Var. Track @ Aquinas College 8a 
 Girls Bowling Individual States @ Super Bowl in Canton 9a 
 5/6 Grade Boys & Girls BB Green & White Games @ SPS 9a 
3/29 JV BB & SB vs. Lakewood @ FFF 4:30p 
3/30 NHS Induction Ceremony in the Gym 7p 

3/31 Big Rock/Little Rock Easter Egg Hunt 

 Rice Bowl Hot Lunch 
 Var. BB & SB vs. Ionia @ FFF 4p 
 JV BB & SB @ Ionia 4:30p 
4/1 Students may wear shorts to school 
4/2 No School - Good Friday 
4/5-9 Spring Break  

 

Calendar of Events 

Friday, April 2 
No School - Good Friday 

 

April 5-9 
No School - Spring Break 

 

April 13* (Tues.), 21 & 28 
No Buses - PPS virtual instruction days 

Lady Bowlers! 
Good Luck at States 

Wednesday, March 31 
Rice Bowl Lunch - NO HOT LUNCH on this day. 

 Hot dog lunch will be served with a free-will donation to the 
rice bowl. 
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K - 5  Reading Month Activities 

Popsicle Day
(students enjoy 
popsicles) 

Program Effectiveness Surveys: It is time to complete the annu-
al diocesan satisfaction survey. Please take the time to complete 
this survey at your earliest convenience. It will only take about 
10-15 minutes to complete. The survey must be completed by 
Thursday, April 15. We truly value and appreciate your feed-
back. This year the survey will be for grades 5-8 and grades 9-12.  
Families that return the last page of the survey by April 16 will 
receive out of dress code slips. 

Lost and Found:  Our lost and found is growing. 
There are sweatshirts, sweaters, St. Pat’s jack-
ets, hats, gloves/mittens, water bottles, keys, a 
speaker, glasses container, and a St. Pat’s blan-
ket.  The lost and found is located in the hallway 
outside the office. Items left in the lost and found after school 
on April 1 will be donated to the uniform room or a local charity. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2020-21EffectivenessStudents5-8
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2020-21EffectivenessStudents9-12






Orders will be available for pick-up mid to late April.  You will be contacted with  

further details and instructions closer to this date. 




